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During Book Week this week students will 
be involved in a variety of different activities 
including our Book Week Parade beginning at 
11:45am on Thursday.  
Most students love dressing up as a book character and this always 
makes for a colourful parade.  The parade will be followed by 
a Family Picnic so this is a great opportunity to come and enjoy 
some time at our school.  The local library also gets behind 
Book Week and as part of the Better Beginnings Program our 

Kindergarten students will participate in some story reading in the 
library and will receive a pack from the State library including a 
book to take home.

 Something else to look forward to this week is our first assembly 
performance by our Pre Primary students.  I’m sure they will bring 
the house down!!

GUY ASSER 
PRINCIPAL

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK

JAPANESE EXCHANGE STUDENTS
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NATIONAL TREE PLANTING DAY
Recently 42 of our 
students, several staff and 2 
representatives from Bunnings 
Bunbury planted 11 trees along 
the Adam Road side of our oval.  
This was an initiative from our 
Sustainability Committee in 
conjunction with National Tree 
Day. The trees are a mixture of 
red and yellow flowering Gum 
Trees and Hakea Trees. Thank  
you to Bunnings Bunbury,  
Leschenault Community 
Nursery and Bunbury Toyota 
who all donated generously 
to the day. A big thank you 
to all involved especially our 
gardeners Mr Harrison and  
Mrs Byrne.
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BOOK WEEK 2018

Dress Up Parade
Dress as a book character, author or  

something relating to your favourite book... 
FIND YOUR TREASURE!

THURSDAY 23 AUGUST
11.45am

OUR SCHOOL PHOTOS WILL BE TAKEN ON:
MONDAY, 10 SEPTEMBER, 2018
 TUESDAY, 11 SEPTEMBER, 2018
 FRIDAY, 14 SEPTEMBER, 2018

CLASS PHOTOS/PORTRAITS: Every Student will have their photo taken, whether they are purchasing photos or not.

• Your child has been given a personalised shoot key number or you can obtain a pre-paid envelope from administration.

•  Please ensure that your child returns the pre-paid envelope with enclosed payment to school on photo day if you wish to 
purchase photos. If you have ordered online you don’t have to return the envelope to the photographers, but some children 
like to have something to hand in, so just write paid online on the envelope so we are aware.

•  Please note: The Photographers are not permitted to open the envelopes and cannot provide change.

•  The expiry date for online ordering is the 20.09.2018. Any orders received after this date are treated as re orders and will incur 
a $30.00 reorder charge on top of your order you wish to purchase. You can email your order request through to reorders. 
perth@msp.com.au or call our office on 08 9240 8000 

FAMILY PHOTOS:

• �Envelopes can be obtained from Administration.

• �Family photos are being taken each morning before school.

• �Please ensure that your family envelope with enclosed payment is handed to the Photographers on photo day.

PLEASE NOTE: Class Groups, Individuals and Family Photos are not available to view online

2018 SCHOOL PHOTOS INFORMATION
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UNDERCOVER AREA  
REFURBISHMENT  IS UNDERWAY

BOOK CLUB NEWS
THANKS TO YOUR SUPPORT  

ADAM ROAD PRIMARY SCHOOL WILL RECEIVE 

$258 WORTH OF FREE 
BOOKS AND RESOURCES 

FOR OUR SCHOOL FROM ISSUE 5.
Issue 6 2018 is out now and due Friday 31 August.  

Please prepay all orders. Payment methods are LOOP, 
debit card/credit card (payment instructions are on the 
order forms) and cheque - made out to Scholastic Book 

Club Australia. Pease note orders may not  
arrive before the end of this Term.

COLES LITTLE SHOP 
MINI COLLECTABLES.
THE SCHOOL IS COLLECTING THE COLLECTABLES 
TO ASSIST WITH TEACHING LIFE SKILLS. 
DONATIONS CAN BE LEFT AT THE FRONT OFFICE.
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THIS WEEK’S ASSEMBLY Pre Primary 1 & 2 at 2.15pm

Merit Certificates
Congratulations to the following students who have demonstrated progress, achievement or 
upholding our school values in order to receive a Merit Certificate at the upcoming assembly.  

Parents are invited to watch your child receive their award.

YEAR 1
Room 1	 Denisha   
Room 2	 Claire
Room 3	 Addison

YEAR 2
Room 4	 Cohen
Room 5	 Isabelle, Matthew
Room 6	 Lachlan

YEAR 3
Room 6	 Xavier
Room 7	 Mitchell, Olivia
Room 8	 Emily

YEAR 4
Room 11	 Michael          
Room 17	 Chloe

YEAR 5
Room 12	 Cameron
Room 13	 William
Room 21	 Ivy, Mia

YEAR 6
Room 18	 Janie
Room 19	 Kurtis

Term 3 – Dates To Remember

WEEK MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

6 20 August
Book Week

21 August 22 August

Better Beginnings 
– all kindergarten 
students and 
families @ 9am in 
the library

23 August

Book Week 
Parade @ 
11.45am
Family Picnic @ 
12.15pm

24 August

Assembly  
Pre-Primary  
1 & 2 @ 2.15pm

7 27 August 28 August 29 August 30 August 31 August

8 3 September 4 September 5 September 6 September 7 September

9 10 September
School Photos

11 September 12 September 13 September
P&C Disco

14 September
Yr1 Wellington 
Forest Excursion
School Photos 
Kindy 2 & 4
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VacSwim 2018
With swimming pools and beaches a big part of the 
Western Australian lifestyle, ensuring your children can 
swim competently and safely is essential.
You can now enrol your children in VacSwim swimming 
lessons during the October and December/January 
school holidays.
VacSwim is for all children – from beginners to more 
advanced swimmers and young people doing their 
Bronze Medallion. Your children can start as young as 
five years old.
Your children can join in the fun of learning to swim at 
pools and open water venues across the State.

Enrol your children in VacSwim now at  
education.wa.edu.au/swimming

P&C NEWS

Please follow us on our Facebook page Adam Road Primary P & C Association Inc. 

ARE YOU ABLE TO DONATE A PRIZE 
FOR OUR FATHER’S DAY RAFFLE? 
We were able to put together some great raffle prizes for  
Mother’s Day and we would love to do the same for 
Father’s Day. If you are able to contribute an item, it 
would be greatly appreciated. Donations can be dropped 
into the office.

VOLUNTEERS
Are you able to contribute some time to our canteen?  
Volunteers are desperately needed to ensure Pauline has 
the support required to keep the canteen running.

FUNDRAISING – 5 CENT DRIVE
A 5 cent drive is happening this term. The aim is to collect and bring in as many  
5 cent coins as possible and place them into the tins in your classroom.  If your  
class collects the most coins, you will all enjoy a FREE YUMMY morning tea!  

All the money raised will go towards the undercover area makeover. 

SO START COLLECTING NOW!

UPCOMING 

EVENTS FOR 
TERM 3

23 August	 Family picnic

29-31 August	 Father’s Day stall

13 September	 Disco

20 September	 Pyjama dress-up day 
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OSHClub News
Before School / After School Care Program 
 
Adam Road OSHClub: Providing Before and After School Care  
Program Update 

Hello Adam Road Families,  
 
Last week we conducted a heap of science experiments for National Science Week! We managed 
to filter muddy water, see how rain clouds work, create crystals, make tea bags fly and LOTS 
more. This week we are pretty excited about BOOK WEEK! We have a whole heap of games, 
crafts, group challenges and more planned.  
 
Our latest addition to OSHClub is a mini herb garden! We planted seeds into the leftover lemon 
rinds, from the lemonade we made and now have a planter filled with chives, parsley, oregano 
and thyme. We can’t wait to use these on pizza! 
 
Have any questions? Pop in and see us in room 14 or give us a call. 
 
Your OSHClub Staff 
Darcie & Rhiannon!  
 
Next Week’s Activities 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Before Care 

Activities 
Hot Chocolate Origami 

Bookmark Flip Books My Favourite 
Book 

Watercolour 
Bookmarks 

After Care 
Activities 

Design A Book 
Cover 

Book Balancing 
Relay Dice Roll Story Book Title Quiz Comparing 

Books to Movies 
Parent Information 

OSHC program phone: 0421 705 749 
Coordinator: Rhiannon Godber 
OSHClub Head Office: 03 85649000 
OSHClub Accounts: 1300 395 735  
All families must be enrolled to attend the program, remember this is Free!! Please create an account online 
at www.oshclub.com.au all bookings and cancellations can also be managed via your online account. For on 
the day bookings please contact the Coordinator direct at the program. 

 
 
    www.oshclub.com.au                                   03 85649000
 


